
 

Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority

 
May 14, 2003 

 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF PROPOSED POLICIES AND 

PROCEDURES FOR ENVIRONMENTAL  

REVIEW OF CTRMA PROJECTS 

AND 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The proposed Policies and Procedures for Environmental Review of Central Texas 

Regional Mobility Authority (CTRMA) Projects (“Policies”) are available for review and 

comment.  On April 30, 2003, the Board of Directors of the CTRMA adopted 10:00 a.m. 

(CST) on Wednesday, May 28, 2003 as the Public Hearing date for comments on the 

Policies.  The Public Hearing will take place during the General Meeting of the Board of 

Directors, which will be held at: 

Austin Marriott North 
2600 La Frontera Blvd 
Round Rock, Texas  78681 
Meeting Room:  La Frontera V/VI.   
 

Comments on the proposed Policies may also be submitted in writing to: 

C. Brian Cassidy 
Locke, Liddell & Sapp 
100 Congress Avenue, Suite 300 
Austin, Texas 78701 
 
 

 



The deadline for written comments on the proposed Policies shall be 5:00 p.m. on June 9, 

2003.  Comments received during the period beginning with the date of Notice of 

Availability and ending at the close of the period for receiving written comments will be 

considered in the Authority’s consideration of the proposed Policies.  Comments shall not 

be submitted by telephony or electronic mail.   


